

Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School Newsletter No 12 - 11th December 2020

Holiday Dates -

Last Day of the Autumn Term - Friday 18th December.

- Staggered finish from 1:30pm

First day back in January - Monday 4th January 2021

Spring Half Term - Monday 15 February - Friday 19 February 2021

Last Day of the Spring Term - Friday 26 March 2021

Easter Holiday - Monday 29 March - Friday 9th April 2021

Dates for your Diary -

Tuesday 15th December - EYFS Zoom Christmas celebration

Tuesday 15th December - Nursery/Reception Christmas Dinner

Wednesday 16th December - Year 1 Zoom Christmas celebration

Wednesday 16th December - Nursery/Year 1 Christmas Dinner

Thursday 17th December - Year 2 Zoom Christmas celebration

Thursday 17th December - Nursery/Year 2 Christmas Dinner

Achievers of the Week -

Stars: Isla Moons: Jack N Rockets: Max M

Planets: Daniel S Astronauts: Finley Flying Saucers: Eddie T

Galaxies: Skylar C Asteroids: Zachary Satellites: Oscar R

LUNCH MENU – WEEK COMMENCING 14th DECEMBER 2020

Monday - Ham, Tuna or Cheese Wholemeal Baguette

Tuesday - Nursery and Reception Christmas Dinner - Rest of School: Christmas Party Food Box Meal

<u>Wednesday</u> – Nursery and Year 1 Christmas Dinner - Rest of School: Christmas Party Food Box Meal

<u>Thursday</u> – Nursery and Year 2 Christmas Dinner - Rest of School: Christmas Party Food Box Meal

Friday - Fish Fingers or Quorn Dippers, Mixed Vegetables and Chips

This Week's News:

Online Zoom Christmas Celebrations - Parents in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 should have received an email linked to the details for our upcoming Zoom Christmas Celebrations. If you have not received this letter you can access it using the link below and opening the PDF document titled - Christmas Productions 2020. https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/newsletters_and_letters?fbclid=lwAR0u1QNSAoPUQUaq36tMCohhC_ZgcnYKOLcqMjxAJskdcYKAqCwd_cPMmRg_A further email will be sent today which will contain the Meeting Id number and password for the virtual event.

HINS Food Bank - During the past week, the school has received a huge amount of donations from local groups and parents. Our support room is currently filled with hundreds of items that have been donated. These donations will be available to any of our families who require some additional support. As a school, we are very aware that many personal situations have recently changed and I would like you all to know that the school and our amazing school community are here to support you in anyway we can. It is our hope that we can continue to support our families for as ever long as is needed into the future. If you need any support, please contact Mrs Burls, Mrs Bicknell, Mr Proctor or anyone from the school you feel comfortable to talk to. Finally, I would like to thank the school community for once again pulling together to support each other! A truly amazing effort!

News Continued...

Elizabeth House Project - During the past few weeks, the children and staff have been busy preparing, making and buying gifts for the staff and residents at our local care home - Elizabeth House. Mrs Bicknell and Mrs Burls delivered our gifts to the home at the beginning of the week. We were able to supply over 250 hand-made Christmas cards, meters of paper chains and two hampers of Christmas treats. It is our hope that as a school we have sprinkled some Christmas cheer on those who may have needed it the most! I would like to thank all of the staff and children for their support in this project!

Christmas Jumper Day - Next week the children will be invited to wear a Christmas Jumper on the following days:

Monday 14th December - Nursery

Tuesday 15th December - Nursery and Reception

Wednesday 16th December - Nursery and Year 1

Thursday 17th December - Nursery and Year 2

Friday 18th December - Nursery

There will be no charge for this event.

After School Club - For those who still require the use of After School Club on Friday, we are intending to only offer this service until 3:30pm. If you would like to discuss this arrangement further, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Proctor via the school office.

E-Safety

E-safety - Each week we will be providing some information, from the NSPCC, regarding apps and games that children may access.

For further information on this and other games please follow the link: https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/?order=title

Or alternatively you can find further guidance and support on the school's website: https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/esafety/

App Name: Fall Guys: Ultimate Knockout

Official age rating: 3+

App information: Fall Guys: Ultimate Knockout is a multi-player game where players must navigate through different obstacle courses and levels while competing against up to 59 other gamers. To win, players must stop themselves from being eliminated and remain the last person in the game. It is available to download on PC and PlayStation 4.

Kids use this to...











Our safety ratings

Overall safety rating: Good 🔞 🕲 🕙









Safety features



Privacy & location







